
Sponsored Walk  Thank you to all the children and parents who took part in the sponsored 
walk last Tuesday.  It was a really lovely day and the children did so well.  Please send in any 

collected sponsor money as soon as you can.  
Thank you. 

Summer Fair  We are really looking forward 
to our Summer Fair this Thursday and hope 
that you can join us for what will be a well 
over-due get together.  After a warm 
welcome from the school ambassadors, the 
BBQ will be up and running so you don’t 
need to worry about tea and the Maypole 
Dancers have been primed to start at 
4.35pm!  The fair will finish at 6pm. 

Bikeability  For those Year 6 children who 
have signed up for Bikeability please make 
sure your bike is in good 
working order and don’t forget 
your helmet this Thursday.  

Theatre Club  This is a reminder that there will be two theatre sessions this 
week - one on Tuesday until 4.30pm and one on Thursday until 4.30pm. 

Please remember that dogs are not permitted in school.  Thank you.  

And finally…Our sports afternoon is all set for 
28th June.  This is at the Max Pullen Playing 
field from 1.30pm - 3.30pm.  Parents are 
warmly invited to attend and can take their 
children home directly from the playing fields 
at the end of the afternoon.  Any children 
whose parents can’t attend will be escorted 
back to school.  Thank you.
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23 June - Bikeability 

28 June - Sports 
afternoon 

5 July - Class 3 to 
Dallowgill 

6 - 8 July - Year 5 and 6 
to Manchester  

6 July - FGB 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s 

go on Safari’’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Let’s go on Safari’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term 
is: ‘Riotous Royalty’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Trade and Economics’ 

Please make sure the children have sun cream 
and hats on whilst this lovey weather continues!  
Thank you!


